Ansell

Dear Valued Partner,

As you may be aware, recent global events and the impacts to the commercial shipping lanes
in the Red Sea are disrupting shipping routes through the Suez Canal. Shipments are either
being held or, in the case for some of Ansell's shipments diverted to a longer route around
Africa.

The most significant impacts are expected on our direct shipments and vessels routing to our
Belgium (Genk) and UK (Thrapston) warehouses, where transit times may be extended by 14
days or more. Please be aware that transit reliability varies greatly, and Estimated Time of
Arrivals (ETAs) are subject to frequent changes.

Inbound and outbound shipments to and from our Dubai warehouse are currently unaffected
but a potential overall disruption in the supply chain may impact delivery lead times.

Minimizing the impact to our customers is our number one priority. Our logistics team is
actively monitoring inbound shipments, tracking ETAs, and making necessary adjustments.
Currently, the restoration of normal transit times remains uncertain. We encourage you to
carefully monitor your order placement and inventory of critical products to minimize supply
disruptions.

We're committed to keeping you informed as conditions improve or change. In the meantime, if
you have any questions, please reach out to your Ansell Customer Service Representative.
Thank you for your continued partnership.

Kind Regards,

Augusto Accorsi
Chief Commercial Officer, EMAP
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